
    
 

           
         

           
           

             
           

   

Bibich Elementary  

Cap & Lid Collection
 

Help us celebrate Bibich’s 40th 
Anniversary!! 
2018 marks 40 years since Bibich first began enriching the lives of 
thousands of students. We would love to commemorate this 
special event with a bench to be placed in front of the school. 
These benches are made from recycled bottle caps and lids. We 
hope you will help us out and be part of this momentous occasion 
for our school. Start bringing in your caps and lids now!!! 

Thanks for your support!!!! 



	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 


		 	 	 


		 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 





	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Acceptable Caps & Lids 
Medicine Bottle Caps Drink Bottle Caps
Milk Jug Caps Flip-Top Caps (mustard, ketchup) 
Detergent Caps Spout Caps (mustard) 
Hair Spray Caps Spray Paint Caps
Toothpaste Cube Caps Ointment Tube Caps 
Deodorant Caps Caps with # 2, 4, 5 

Cottage Cheese Container Lids Cool Whip Container Lids
Mayonnaise Jar Lids Coffee Can Lids 
Yogurt Lids Cream Cheese Container Lids 
Peanut Butter Jar Lids Butter Container Lids 
Ice Cream Bucket Lids under 8”” Prescription Bottles (no labels) 

Items Not Accepted 

Drink Bottles Food Containers 
Plastic Ziplock Bags Soap Pumps
Trigger Sprayers Lotion Pumps
Fast Food Drink Lids Grocery Bags 
Plastic that isn’t a lid/cap Caps/lids with # 1,3,6,7
Plastic Pieces or Parts No Metal lids please 

**Each class will have a designated collection container for caps and lids. Please rinse 
off caps/lids if they contain food. If you are unsure about an item, please send it in with 
your child and we will determine if it’s acceptable. The grade that collects the most 
caps/lids will win extra recess time!! We will collect caps/lids until we have reached 
our goal of 500 pounds of caps/lids. Ask your family, friends and neighbors for help. 
Thanks again for your commitment to this cause and our school! 

Bibich PTO 


